
Monday 20th June, 1.30 – 3.30pm, Sports Day
Thursday 23rd June, Kwik Cricket
Tuesday 28th June, 1.30pm, Summer Performance (Community Showing)

It’s been a while since we were last in touch, so please find below a brief update about past
events from earlier in this academic year and events coming up in the last half of this term!

Autumn & Spring Term 2021: Although there were still limitations to what we could do (due
to COVID restrictions), it was really great to get back to being able to do something! Thank you
to everyone in the school community who: contributed and purchased goods from the Harvest
produce sale; who ordered Christmas cards etc; contributed to the Reverse Advent and brought
in old clothing etc for the ‘Bags2School’ collection. These combined with the school discos
meant we have raised a further £527 towards our current fundraising project - the
refurbishment of the play equipment in the school playground.

Summer Term 2022: Thank you to all who came along (in the rain) to Tidy Friday, we managed
to achieve a lot in an hour!  FoTTS have always supported the refreshments for a number of
school events during the summer:

Also, after a two-year hiatus we are delighted to confirm that we are looking to hold the annual
FoTTS Summer BBQ on Friday 8th July from 6.00-8.00pm. This is a fantastic event for all the
school community to come together.  It is ticketed and open to all school families - we have the
BBQ fired up, there is a bar, an amazing bring-and-share salad and pudding selection and
activities for the children. 
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As always with FoTSS events, we can only make these sucessful with your help! For all the school
events we would require support on the day with serving refreshments. Similarly for the BBQ we
would also require support for various tasks, however we are aiming to try and do this on a rota
basis so anyone helping only does so for a short time.

Straight after half term we will be putting up sign-up sheets for anyone that is able to offer their
help for any of the events. Although the BBQ is in July, we really would like to get an idea of who
may be able to help, as this will, ultimately have a bearing on whether we are able to go ahead.

(Please note that all the dates noted are subject to possible changes)


